From: Jenelle Hill 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 4:11 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Chocolate

Steve,

I wanted to let you know I received a box of chocolates from Collins Engineers for the holidays. I’ve put them out for others on my floor to enjoy.

Thanks,

Jenelle E. Hill, P.E.
Agency Program Manager
Chicago Department of Transportation
